
 

Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, September 23.  

______ This week our randomly selected classes for the spirit day prizes are…Mrs. 

Matheson’s class and Mrs. Birse’s class! An ASB Officer will be at your classroom 

shortly to hand out candy to anyone wearing Gateway or Seahawks gear! Next week on 

Friday September 30th is PJ Day! Dress up in your PJs for school and if your class is 

selected you will receive a piece of candy in first period! Good luck next week everyone! 

______ Monday is Sports Photo Day.  Please bring your sports uniform and completed 

picture packet with payment enclosed.  Weather permitting, photos will be taken 

outside. 

 ______ If you are in 7th or 8th grade and signed up for Cross Country, Softball, or 

Football, you need to obtain an ASB card and pay the $40 athletic fee prior to the first 

contest.  Sixth graders do not need to pay the athletic fee, but they do need an ASB 

card.  You can purchase an ASB card or pay the athletic fee online or at the Office (with 

cash or check). 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another language, sign up to 

take the World Language Assessment now to earn High School language credits by 

September 30.  The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office.    

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


